
        
 
                                                                                              
 
 

 
 
 

School Photo Day! 

T&F Camera will be at Pineland Learning Center on 
Tuesday, March 28th to take individual student photos for 
those students who were either absent on or enrolled after 
our Fall Picture Day in November.  Group photos for our 
Elementary School classrooms will also be taken that day!  
We ask that students dress appropriately – brighter colors 
show up best.   
 
Individual student packages contain 3 – 4 x 6 pictures, 1 - 8 
x 10 and 8 wallets and are compliments of Pineland Learning 
Center.  There is no cost to you unless you would like 
additional prints which you may order directly from T&F 
Camera. 
 
Should you have any questions about picture day, please 
don’t hesitate to call the school. 

 


